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Dear Friends, 

It is with heavy hearts that we share the news of the passing of LuAnn Bunn, who recently lost 

her courageous battle with cancer. LuAnn was a truly remarkable individual, known for her 

kindness, caring nature, and the genuine warmth she extended to everyone she met. 

Many of you will remember LuAnn as a dedicated and invaluable member of our community, 

having served with distinction as the past N.S.T.A. Secretary. Her contributions to the 

organization were significant, and her presence will be deeply missed by all who had the 

privilege of working alongside her. 

LuAnn touched countless lives with her unwavering compassion and positive spirit. She was a 

ray of sunshine, always ready with a kind word or a helping hand. Her legacy of generosity and 

love will continue to inspire us. 

As everyone knows, cancer takes its toll not only on the person but also their family and 

finances.  In honor of LuAnn's memory and to support her daughter, Jessica during this difficult 

time, we are humbly requesting donations. Your contribution, no matter the size, will make a 

meaningful difference and is a testament to the love and respect we all held for LuAnn.  All 

contributions will go toward medical bills and funeral expenses. 

Please make checks payable to Jessica Bunn and leave in an envelope at the gun club or mail to 

339 W. Sherwood Drive, Henderson, NV  89015. Cash donations may also be left at the Shotgun 

Center.  Donations will be accepted through July 31st.  We thank you for your generosity and for 

honoring the memory of our dear friend, LuAnn Bunn. 

Sincerely, 

The N.S.T.A. Community 

 


